
DUCTZ of the Upper Bay Region
ductz-upperbay.com

Air Duct Cleaning Report
DUCTZ cleaned the air duct and hvac system at 

the home of:

Recent Customer 
(name removed to protect our customer)

Bel Air MD
May 8, 2014

Following are the photos taken during the 
cleaning process

Scott Jasion, 
owner

410-692-9775



Supply branch before cleaning (shows 
significant effect of smoking in the home)

After cleaning
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before after
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before after
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Blower motor before cleaning after

Blower wheel before After (type-2 cleaning)



Supply trunk before cleaning After cleaing



before after



Summary

The Air Duct Cleaning at this home went well with no 
issues. We also replaced the furnace filter, and 
recommend continued use of a Merv8 (FPR4) or 
higher rated pleated filter to maintain system 
cleanliness and good air quality in your home.  



Thank You!

Customers like you are the foundation of our
business. It has been a pleasure serving you and
we want you to know we appreciate your business.

We depend on your referrals! DUCTZ prides itself on doing top quality 

work, and we want to be sure you are completely delighted with your 

DUCTZ experience. If that is not the case, I would appreciate it if you 

would give us a chance to address your concerns by calling me directly 

(up till 10pm) at 410-692-9775.

- Scott Jasion 

Locally owned – Nationally known

DUCTZ of the Upper Bay Region

410-692-9775

P.S. Who do you know that would love to have DUCTZ kind of professional service?
P.P.S. Please don’t keep us a secret!


